
Good evening Rosemont Families,
We hope you had an enjoyable weekend. As a reminder there will be NO SCHOOL on Monday,
September 4. Student return to school on Tuesday, September 5. This week’s Rosemont Community
Connection features several important messages.

Calendar Updates
Monday, September 4-Holiday- No School for Staff and Students
Thursday, September 21- Back to School Picnic
Friday, September 22- Early Release Day for Students

Back to School Picnic- Thursday, September 21
Join us on Thursday, September 21 from 5:00-6:30 for our Back to School Picnic! Come enjoy
popcorn, cotton candy, music, a photo booth, tattoos, games, popsicles, food trucks, and lots of fun!
All are welcome: Bring a lawn chair and help us welcome students and families to the 2023-24 school
year.

Volunteer Information
Interested in volunteering in your students’ classroom or attend a field trip? MCPS requires all school
volunteers to complete the Online Recognizing Child Abuse and Neglect Training before being able to
volunteer. Vist https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/student-leadership/volunteer
for more information or contact our Parent Community Coordinator, Ms. Arelis Burke at
arelis_a_burke@mcpsmd.org for support.

S.T.A.T Performance Afterschool Program
Coach Tree is BACK! S.T.A.T Performance Afterschool Programs encourages and Motivates Student
Athletes To Fulfill Their Potential through, academic support, basketball, dance & cheer, & soccer.
They keep kids active through exercise and make sure they receive quality instruction while getting
the attention they deserve. Classes begin Tuesday, September 26 from 3:30- 4:45. Parents/guardians
are responsible for transportation. Register online at www.statperformance247.com. See flyer
attached.

Rosemont Spirit Wear
Fall weather brings cooler temperatures, get prepared by purchasing a new Rosemont sweatshirt,
sweater or blanket! Check out the weekly ad for new sales and deals!
https://www.rosemontspiritwear.com/. See the weekly promotion flyers for details!

Safety at MCPS Sporting Events
To all Gaithersburg families of elementary and middle school students: Friday, September 1st, the fall
sports season begins. Below is some important information related to students in K-8 attending high
school sporting events:
-All students in grades K-8 may only attend high school sporting events with a paid adult.
-Unaccompanied grade K-8 students will not be permitted to enter the high school events.
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-The adult must remain at the game for the entirety.
-Adults will be responsible for the behavior of your grade K-8 child while at the event.
-K-8 students are expected to follow the MCPS Student Code of Conduct and behavior properly at the
high school events.
-Inappropriate behaviors will result in the removal of the K-8 child from the event & may result in the
inability of that student to attend subsequent games.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a nice evening.
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